BURLINGITON
‘I RESOURCES

SAN JUAN DIVISION 7

October 10, 2000

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division S N

Aztec District Office 7 ML fin

1000 Rio Brazos Road . D

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Att: Charlie Perrin

Re:  Allison Unit #9
Unit G Section 13, T-32-N, R-7-W '
30-045-11431

Dear Charlie:

This is in reply to your letter of September 12, 2000 and to confirm our telephone conversation
this date on the referenced well.

Burlington Resources will submit a procedure: and C-103 intent to plug and abandon this well by
December 31, 2000. Itis intended to plug and abandon this well during the first quarter of 2001.

Thank you for your help and consideration with this well.

Sincerely,

1@4/ v/éé—
eggy Cole

Regulatory Supervisor

Xc: Kevin Book, Production Engineer
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